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Hi Rachael,

We are wanting to make a comment in regards to the Mohar Farm Cluster Plat. We are colleagues of the land owner, John Barker, and have been following the development process since it was 
just an idea. John has over 30 years experience as a landscape architect and has put an endless amount of time and effort into this project. His highest priority is land conservation and the farm 
cluster design that he has come up with allows for the development of a community that preserves and enhances the existing Mohar farmstead. Please let us know if you would like any further 
comments. 

Sincerely, 

Laura Bainter and Ben Goroch

Laura Bainter, Washington Sales

509.304.9098  / laura@drubru.com

DRU BRU, LLC 

10 Pass Life Way, #3

PO Box 121

Snoqualmie Pass, WA 98068

http://www.drubru.com
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